
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
23rd September 2019 
  
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Your child has been given this letter concerning a forthcoming Modern Foreign Languages visit for 
Year 8 students to Chateau de Warsy in Northern France, due to take place from 29th June – 3rd July 
2020.   
 
Mary Webb School has a maximum of 50 places to allocate for this visit.   Should the number of 
students who express an interest in taking part in the visit exceed 50, places will be allocated on a 
first-come-first-served basis.  Any remaining students will be placed on a reserve list should places 
subsequently become available.  Based on a number of 50 students, the cost of the visit will be £450. 
 
Please be aware, however, that due to the nature of this visit we are only prepared to consider 
students who have demonstrated a positive attitude and a good standard of behaviour in school.  We 
reserve the right to decline a place to any student who has exhibited poor behaviour within the school 
environment.   
 
Those students who are successful in gaining a place will be informed as soon as possible as we will 
require deposits to be paid by 14th October 2019.  Confirmation of the payment schedule will be 
provided at this time.  However, we must stress at this point that any deposit paid will be non-
refundable.  All students who are offered a place must have a valid passport which covers the period 
of the visit.   
 
Yours sincerely 
 

L Taylor   P Salmon   G Davies 

 
Miss L Taylor   Mr P Salmon   Mr G Davies 
MFL Department  Business Manager  Assistant Head Teacher 
 
 - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  
 
Chateau de Warsy - Northern France Visit 
29th June to 3rd July 2020 
 
Name of Student: ______________________________ Form: ________________ 
 

 I would like my son / daughter to be take part in the Chateau de Warsy visit in June/July 2020 

 
Parent/Carer:  ______________________________           Signed:  ____________________________ 

Parent/Carer 

 
Please return slip to the School Office by Monday, 30th September 2019 ( LT / PR ) 

Mary Webb School & Science College, Pontesbury, Shrewsbury, Shropshire SY5 0TG 

Headteacher:  Mr P J Lowe-Werrell TEL:  01743 792100 

 FAX:  01743 792110 
 Email:  admin@marywebbschool.com 
 Website:  www.marywebbschool.com  
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